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TOWN OF SOUTHBURY
BOARD OF SELECTMAN
501 Main Street South
Southbury, Connecticut 06488
(203) 262 -0647
Fax: (203) 264 - 9762

September 1, 2015

Ms. Melanie Bachman, Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council

Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Dear Melanie,

As members of the Southbury Board of Selectmen, we want to clarify certain statements set
forth in the August 25, 2015 letter from First Selectman Ed Edelson.

Specifically, we wanted to inform the Siting Council that we continue to have concerns about

some of the issues raised in the July 29, 2015 letter from the Pomperaug River Watershed
Coalition ("PRWC").

We hope that the Siting Council will fully evaluate the issues raised by the PRWC and ensure
that the Towantic Energy Center {"TEC") has a full and detailed plan in place to deal with all of
its water needs in a way that will not negatively impact the Pomperaug River Watershed and
the residents and businesses in the communities it serves, including binding contractual
agreements in place to fully meet the needs of the TEC during drought conditions and during
any period that the TEC is running on oil to produce power.

Thank you for your consideration of our concerns,
Southbury Board of Selectmen — Signatures Below
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